
Sat 2nd March, 10.30-12.30 – Henfield

Sat 30th March, 10-12 – Heathfield 

In Sussex, 155 new recruits took up ringing to honour ringers

who died in the First World War. These two events are to say

“thank you” to new ringers and their teachers. All welcome!

• Rounds onwards ringing on easy-going bells

• Handbells

• Bookstall

• Magazines and newsletters

• Have a go on a dumb bell (2nd March)

• Tea, coffee, juice and cake

• Meet new people from around the Association

• Receive your SCACR membership certificate

Please give names in advance for catering purposes to

Marisa Hayes: Marisaahayes@gmail.com

All Saints

Heathfield
(TN21 9AG)

8, 11 cwt

St Peter

Henfield 
(BN5 9NZ)

8, 16 cwt
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